
From: Mark Farrell
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Public Comment on Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 10:15:30 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe,                                                 Sunday December 17 2017

Please do everything in your power to see that the proposal for Northern Pass power lines is
rejected. This would be a monstrosity and a blight on the
New Hampshire landscape and there is no need for it. There is plenty of electricity lines
available already and the damage this would cause to the state residents and visitors
is severe. The White mountains and national forests of New Hampshire should not be
abused for the sake of power hungry electric giants.

Thank you for your attention in this matter!

Sincerely,

Mark X. Farrell
Cell 617 347 4452
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